
 

17/01/23 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

The Armagh International Road Race will be held on Thursday 9th February. Boys and girls from all over 

Ireland, come to participate in this event. 

The age groups and distances that the children run are as follows: 

Children born in 2015 & 2016 – 400m (Jail end of the Mall to the finish, beside the Court House). 

Children born in 2011 to 2014 – 1400m (Jail end of the Mall + 1 lap of the Mall to the finish). 

Children born after 2016 cannot race. 

If you would like your child(ren) to compete, please fill in the reply slip and return it to the school with the 

£3 entry fee on Monday 23rd January. 

Please note: It is the responsibility of parents/guardians to take their child to the race on the night. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Tomás Mc Kee 

Tomás Mc Kee 

Principal 

 

 

Reply slip 

I would like my child(ren) ___________________________________Date of birth(s): __________________ 

to participate in the Armagh International Road Race and I enclose £3. 

Signed: __________________________   Date: __________________ 

OUR LADY’S PRIMARY SCHOOL 
12 MILLTOWN ROAD 
BENBURB,  DUNGANNON 
CO.TYRONE       
BT71 7NJ 
Tel:  028-37548237 
Principal: Mr Tomás Mc Kee 
E-mail:  info@ourladys.tullysaran.ni.sch.uk 
Website: www.ourladyspstullysaran.com  
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